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April 30th, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of our 2024 graduates, 

 
The end of the 2023-2024 school year is fast approaching.  Our 2024 Parent Grad Committee, 
with guidance from staff, continue to plan for our Dinner, Dance and  Safe Grad celebration 
that will be held on Monday, June 24th at Canad Inns Polo Park.  This is an optional event for 
students and families.   

 
Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad – Ticket Sales 

 
The registration for the Dinner and Dance celebration begins at 4:30pm at Canad Inns Polo Park 
on June 24th.   This event is open to all graduates, and their chosen guest (if applicable) and 
invited family members. Tickets are 95$ (+3% credit card processing fee) per person and will 
be sold from May 6th at 7:00am untill  May 31st at 11:59pm.  To purchase your tickets, please 
refer to the ticket purchasing guide attached. 

 

Tickets will only be released for graduates to purchase once they have submitted all of their 
documentation and paid any outstanding fees to the school office. 

 
The Safe Grad portion of the evening begins at 11:30pm at Tijuana Yacht Club and is only open 
to the graduate and their one guest (if applicable).  The Safe Grad celebration is scheduled to 
finish at 3:00am.  Parent volunteers, Canad Inns Security and Winnipeg Police will be present 
for the Safe Grad celebration. 
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Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad  - Volunteer Sign Up 

 
The Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad event takes a lot of planning and coordinating.  We would ask 
that any parents/guardians interested in volunteering for this event, please fill in the following 
FORMS document (https://forms.office.com/r/K6va5SA9uX) or you can also access the 
FORMS document by scanning the QR code below.  We would ask that this be submitted by 
May 20th.  A member of the Safe Grad Parent Committee will be in contact with you closer to 
the event regarding your volunteer shift and responsibilities.      

 

 

 

A member of the Safe Grad Parent Committee will be in contact with you closer to the event 
regarding your volunteer shift and responsibilities.      

 

Dinner, Dance, Safe Grad Parent Committee meeting – May 8th  

 
The next Dinner, Dance and  Safe Grad Parent committee meeting will take place on May 8th at 
5:30pm in the CMMC library.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

CMMC Administration 

https://forms.office.com/r/K6va5SA9uX

